
 

PLEASANTVILLE COMMUNITY SYNAGOGUE 

FUNDS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 
Building Fund 
To preserve the beauty and functionality of our physical plant, and to build reserves for future expansion. 
 
General Fund 
Finances any need of the synagogue considered necessary by the Board of Trustees.  All unspecified gifts 
are credited to the General Fund.  

 
Rabbi's Discretionary Fund 
Supports various individuals, organizations and/or programs at the discretion of the Rabbi. 
 
Kiddush Fund 
PCS kiddush is generally wine, juice and challah. Your donation provides lunch after services on Shabbat 
morning, featuring an array of salads, bagels and pastry. 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Donation in honor/memory of (please specify which):__________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donor contact information (if not a PCS member) _____________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) and address(es) of third party(s) for acknowledgement of your donation if applicable: 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

___ Check enclosed payable to Pleasantville Community Synagogue 

___ Bill my credit card 

 

Credit Card # _____________________________________     Exp. Date: ____/____ 

Circle One:              VISA          MasterCard            

Name as it Appears on card: _________________________________________________________ 

Phone number in case verification is needed: ____________________________________________  

Your Signature ______________________________________ Amount to charge:______________ 

Print Name _______________________________________________________________________     

 

Mail checks to: PCS, P.O. Box 148, Pleasantville, NY 10570. 

If paying by credit card, please email this form to Accounts@shalomPCS.com, fax it to (914) 769-
1795, or call Barbara Doctor at (914) 747-3017 to provide your credit card information. 

 

Please make your donation by check if at all possible. 

 


